
Minutes of the AGM of the Gosfield Neighbourhood Plan held on Tuesday 6th June at 

the Pavilion at 7pm. 

 

Present John Willis, Bob Waters, Tony Strudwick and Mark Bloomfield 

 

Apologies were received from Sarah Moutard. 

 

Election of Chairman.  John Willis was nominated by Bob Waters and seconded by Tony 

Strudwick and unanimously elected. 

 

Bob Waters agreed to take the minutes for this meeting. 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were unanimously approved. 

 

A long discussion took place about the way forward.  It was noted that the take-up of filling 

in the questionnaire was not as high as desired or expected, but it was felt that enough replies 

had been received to form a valid conclusion.  It was decided to press ahead with the plan 

with a view to completing it within a year. 

 

Finances.  It was note that there was a discrepancy of about £100 between the amount of 

funding awarded and the costs incurred.  It was agreed to ask Sarah to go through previous 

emails and correspondence to establish how he discrepancy occurred.  Finances to be further 

discussed at the next meeting. 

 

Next Meeting.   It was agreed to hold the next meeting on 4th July. 

 

The meeting closed at 8.25pm 

 


